
5th May 2021
Year 2 and 3 Science club
Dear parents / carers, 
We are so excited to be able to offer the Year 2 and Year 3 children the opportunity to attend our exciting, new science club. 
The club will take place a Tuesday afternoon between 3:15pm – 4:15pm. We plan to start after half term on Tuesday 8th June 2021 for 6 weeks. 
We will be covering some interesting science topics and completing some impressive experiments. 
If your child is interested in attending this club, please fill out the permission form below and return it to either Mr Giles or Miss Argent by Friday 14th May. Places will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis. 
Kind regards,
Miss Argent and Mr Giles. 


Child’s name: __________________________________   Class: ______________
I give my permission for my child to attend the Year 2 and Year 3 science club. I will collect my child from the school office at 4:15pm. 
Signed: ____________________________________________________ 



